April 13, 2010 Annual Meeting

Annual Meeting of the

Garfield Town Board

Tuesday, April 13, 2010 -- 6:30 p.m.
Garfield Town Hall

The annual meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Garfield was called to
order by Chairman Steve Dickinsen at 6:40 p.m. on Tuesday, April 13, 2010
at the Garfield Town Hall. Meeting notice verified. Six legal residents
attended: Chairman Steve Dickinsen, First Supervisor Lamoine Hanson,
Second Supervisor Bob Rindahl, Clerk Ardy Robertson, Donald Brasda, and
Alice Glavin. Treasurer Lori Prudlick was absent.

Ardy Robertson read the minutes of the 2009 annual meeting. Motion by Bob
Rindahl, seconded by Lamoine Hanson, to approve minutes as presented.
Motion carried - 6 yes and 0 no votes.

Steve Dickinsen asked if there are any business or advisory issues anyone
would like to discuss. Alice Glavin commented that she believes the Clerk
and Treasurer should get a raise due to all the paperwork they do. No other
business was brought up.

The 2011 annual meeting date needs to be set the same day as, and just
prior to the regular April board meeting of the town, which also must be on
or before the second Tuesday of the month.

Motion by Don Brasda, seconded by Alice Glavin, to adjourn. Motion carried
- 6 yes and 0 no votes. Meeting adjourned.

/s/ Ardy Robertson, Clerk






